Honex, Kellx

From: Honey, Kelly

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2011 3:02 PM
To: 'Lee Morris'

Subject: OGC #10-2712; payment #2 received
Lee,

This is to acknowledge receipt of HOWCO'’s payment #2 of 4 for the above referenced enforcement
case. The third quarterly payment of $700.00 is due no later than May 27, 2011. Please feel free to
call if you have any questions. Have a great day!

Sincerely,

Kelly Honey

FL Department of Environmental Protection
RCRA Compliance and Enforcement

T: 813/632-7600, ext. 369

F: 813/632-7664

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regording state business are public records availoble
to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



